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January 2022 
 
 
Dear Students and Parent/Carers of Year 13 
 
Re: A Level Mock Examinations – January 2022 
 
We are writing to let you know that A-Level mock examinations will be taking place from Wednesday 
26th January to Wednesday 2nd February 2022. A detailed timetable is attached at the end of this 
letter. 
 
These examinations will be taken under full examination conditions and will assess only content that 
has been taught in Years 12 and 13. It is essential that students prepare fully for these mock 
examinations as the results may be used as part of the teacher assessed grades process in the event 
that national exams are cancelled. If you are entitled to Special Access Arrangements for your 
examinations, then you will receive these during your mock examinations. 
 
All revision resources for individual subjects will be available on Class Charts. Please do let a member 
of the Sixth Form team know if you are unable to access these.  
 
COVID-19, face coverings (masks) and mock examinations 
 
If a student tests positive for COVID-19 or is isolating when they have their mock exam, then they 
will have the opportunity to sit the exam on their return, however, this will be a different paper to 
maintain the integrity of the results. 
 
With respect to face masks for the mock examinations we would expect students to wear their 
masks in the hall/dining hall and communal areas and on entry into the exam room. Once settled, 
students can take off their masks (or keep them on) depending on their preferred method whilst 
sitting the exam. This is based on current guidance and may change on January 26th when COVID-19 
protective measures are due to be reviewed by the government. 
 
Remember that the Sixth Form Team will still be available to support all Year 13 students over the 
coming weeks whether students are in school or studying at home. If any student has questions or 
worries they should contact Ms Goody in the first instance.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar     Miss A Goody 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form  Assistant Head of Sixth Form & Head of Year 13 


